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Bright Green GroVert Kits are being           

assembled at New Dimensions in a  new style

– Barn Wood!  The same great product is now 

available in an all-natural, distressed wood 

frame.  Our workers are responsible for 

properly assembling the kits.  The kit includes 

a GroVert, frame, irrigator, drip tray, hanging 

bracket, and instructions.  We are proud to be 

a part of this packaging process!  

 

Bright Green is also proud to announce their 

new shipping location: Israel.  On the left: the 

blue tack marks the spot! 

 

“The Double Gun and Single Shot Journal” 

returns to New Dimensions!  The journals are 

previously wrapped in plastic and are shipped 

to us from Quad Graphics for final packaging.  

They are placed into boxes and sealed with 

paper packaging tape by the workers. Then, 

they are ready for delivery! 

LOVE AT THE COMMUNITY KITCHEN 
On March 26, 2014, volunteers from New Dimensions had the opportunity to 

tour the award-winning, nationally recognized program funded by Little  

Caesars called the Little Caesars Love Kitchen.  This mobile, semi truck 

sized kitchen fed those at Bay City’s Community Kitchen.  It travels the 

country, and has fed more than two million people in 48 states and four     

Canadian provinces. Many employees of the Bay City Little Caesars location           

volunteered their time for the event, and managed to make 70 pizzas to feed 

everyone. 

Janell P., Brian A., Phillip H., 

Donald K., Patrick D., and 

Jeff, from Little Caesars 
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WE APPRECIATE OUR STAFF  
During the month of March, the Management Team decided to celebrate March Madness by 

holding staff appreciation month.  Each day a different staff member was recognized as 

“Staff of the day.”  They were presented a crown and sash to wear for the day.  Each member 

of our staff is appreciated for the hard work they do for us.  To all of the staff, the Manage-

ment Team would like to extend a “Thank you.” 

At the end of the month, the staff surprised the Management Team with their own          

recognition, presenting each team member with a crown and card. 
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FROM THE DESK OF MISSY I. 

 

Congratulations to the following clients who were referred to Competitive Employment for      

Supported Employment services and found employment in the months of February and March. 

 

 Hire Date Client  Position   Employer    

2/20/2014  Allissa H.  Chore Provider  Family Independence   

         Agency  

2/25/2014  Emily A.    Home Care Provider  Riversbend 

3/17/2014  Karen A. Dishwasher    Big Boy 

DANNY W. BECOMES EMPOLYEE OF THE MONTH AT WALMART 

Danny was referred to the Competitive Employment Program at New Dimensions in March of 

2013.  Leslie worked hard with him applying for jobs until he found employment.  On        

October 22, 2013, Danny was hired as a Seasonal Lot Attendant for Walmart. Toward the end 

of the holiday season, he accepted a permanent Lot Attendant position with Walmart.   

Danny had only been employed at Walmart for just over three months when he was nominated 

for Employee of the Month.  Out of several nominees, Danny was the only one selected to      

receive the Employee of the Month Award. His Supervisor reported that Danny is a really 

hard worker and she wishes Walmart had more employees like him.  When asked how he felt 

when he was awarded Employee of the Month, Danny smiled and replied, “I was really     

happy.”  Congratulations, Danny! 



P A G E  3  UPCOMING EVENTS FOR NEW DIMENSIONS 
 

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH– Ashley M. 
Ashley M. was awarded Employee of the Month for March of 2014.  She has gone 

above and beyond over the past few months!  Her listening and effective                

communication skills have been noticed by several staff members, as she has shown 

great improvement.  Ashley has also improved her attendance; she has missed fewer 

days, and is always sure to call her supervisor when she is late or unable to attend.  

Congratulations, Ashley! 

Fun fact: Ashley’s favorite thing to do in her spare time is painting. 

Job fairs are one way to sharpen interviewing and  networking 

skills with many employers at once.  As a group training, we    

discussed ways to prepare for the Great Lakes Job Fair on 

March 20th, 2014, which was hosted by Delta College.  

 

We covered the basics.  First, we checked the list of attending employers and their available positions 

(found on Delta College’s website).  Everyone in the group listed employers they would like to meet at the 

event.  The training also included the simulation of situations that may occur at the job fair.  For example, 

we practiced introductions and prepared responses to likely asked questions.  Most of the questions we 

anticipated were in reference to experiences mentioned on resumes.  Those in training rehearsed different 

ways to highlight relevant skills deemed appropriate for the company and position of interest.  The group 

returned from Delta College with a new experience and aspiring goals.  

 

 

Great Lakes Bay Job Fair Preparations 

BOWL A-THON FUNDRAISER 

SUNDAY, APRIL 27TH 

AT BAY LANES   

CHECK-IN AT 6 PM 

BOWLING 6:30 P.M.-8:30 PM 

$10.00 INCLUDES SHOES AND BOWLING 

ZUMBA  

TUESDAYS, APRIL 15TH AND 29TH 

AT NEW DIMENSIONS 

REGISTER AT 4:30 PM 

ZUMBA FROM 4:45-5:15 PM 

$3.00 DROP IN FEE 

Everyone is more than welcome to attend both events.  For more           

information, please contact Patsy or Becky at 989-892-8883 



After serving on the Board for 12 years, Karen Foco announced at the March meeting 

that she has taken a new position at AAA Insurance in Flint.  She is resigning her    

position as President of our Board of Directors.  Karen’s input will be greatly missed 

as she has played an important role on the Board providing support and continuity as 

we faced many changes within our industry.  Following Karen’s announcement, the 

Board held their annual election of officers.  Matthew Lance maintained his position 

as Vice President and Ryan Craves continued as Treasurer.  Diane Watkins-Slaughter 

was elected President, and Joe Thieme accepted the position of Secretary.  We         

appreciate the support of our all-volunteer Board and want to take this opportunity to 

thank Karen again for all the work she did on behalf of New Dimensions! 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTS NEW OFFICERS 

Thank you to all of our New Dimensions  

Newsletter contributors! 

Trevor D., Amanda G., Jeff P., Peggy G., Chad W., Kyle R.,          

Brian A., Greg Jay., Stephanie B., Greg L. 

JOIN US IN THE FIGHT TO PROTECT THE JOBS OF ADULTS WITH DISABILITIES 
In the next few months, there will be an effort in Congress to repeal Section 14(c) of the Fair Labor         

Standards Act which provides wage protections for people with severe disabilities.  This law allows people 

with the most significant disabilities to work and get paid even if they are not qualified to meet the       

productivity standards.  We abhor discrimination and exploitation of people with disabilities.  We believe in 

equal pay for equal work—and equal opportunity for everyone, regardless of their disability, to have a job.  

Repeal of Section 14 (c) will result in the denial of work opportunities and the denial of a chance to have a 

pay check. It will result in more people just sitting at home and not experiencing the sense of independence 

and self-esteem that employment creates.  Join us in the fight to oppose legislation H.R. 831 and any attempt 

to weak Section 14 (c) by writing to President Barack Obama at 1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, Washington, 

DC. 

To promote healthy eating habits and an understanding of gardening and plant 

growth, New Dimensions has planted our annual garden from seed this year.  We 

planted seeds for green beans, cucumbers, sugar snap peas, cherry tomatoes,          

radishes, green peppers, bell peppers, and sunflowers.  Teri C., Sallie D., Stephanie 

B., Peggy G., Brenda C., Donald T., Chad W., Trevor D., and Josh B. all helped to 

plant the seeds indoors.  We look forward to planting them into the ground when they 

are ready in the springtime!  The vegetables will be harvested when ready and served 

free of charge in Arnold’s Café at New Dimensions and donated to the Community 

Kitchen of Bay City.   

RETURNING NEW D VEGETABLE GARDEN 
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